
 
 
 
 

 Office of Institutional Research, Assessment & Analytics 
 

December 19, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Kevin Sightler, Director of Substantive Change 
Commission on Colleges 
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 
1866 Southern Lane 
Decatur, GA 30033-4097 
 
 
Dear Dr. Sightler: 
 
I am writing to notify the Commission on Colleges of a new off campus instructional site location 
for the University of South Carolina Columbia where students will be able to obtain 25-49% of 
the Master Entry to Practice Nursing, Nurse Midwife Doctor of Nursing Practice, Nurse Midwife 
Certificate of Graduate Studies, and Nurse Midwife Science in Nursing degrees effective August 
2024.  The address of the new off-campus site is listed below: 
 
Lexington Medical Center Nursing Building 
150 Sunset Court, West Columbia, SC 29169 
 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Donald Miles, Executive Director OIRAA 
SACSCOC Accreditation Liaison 
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